SUMMIT TOWNSHIP PLANNING COMMISSION

Regular Business Meeting Monday, March 13, 2023

The Summit Township Planning Commission regular business meeting was called to order by Chairman Timothy Will at 6:30 p.m., followed by a salute to the flag. Present were Board members Ron McElderry, Christopher Lynch, Christine Matheis and Christopher Friday. Also present were Zoning Administrator Tamara Cass, Administrative Assistant Debra Jageman, Engineer Matthew Jonas, PE, LEED AP and two (2) interested members of the public.

CALL TO ORDER

Motion by Friday, seconded by McElderry to approve the February 13, 2023, meeting minutes, as presented.

Vote: 5/0

Jonas was present on behalf of the Subdivision and Land Development and Mobile Home Park Ordinance Review, Jonas reviewed Article 6 of the SALDO draft, Discussion ensued and recommendations were made. Cass asked if we could schedule another date and time to continue reviewing the SALDO. The Planning Commission agreed to continue reviewing the SALDO at the next Planning Commission Meeting

SUBDIVISION AND LAND DEVELOPMENT AND MOBILE HOME PARK ORDINANCE REVIEW

APPROVAL OF MINUTES

Cass explained that we made a copy of the final Transportation Map for their records and the Supervisors adopted the Map at the last Supervisors Meeting. The Zoning office sent the Planning Commission the video of the Supervisors meeting if anyone wanted to watch Matt Jonas' presentation on the final Transportation Map. Jonas explained the only change on the map that was made was the sidewalk requirement was removed from Townhall Village.

COMPREHENSIVE PLAN **IMPLEMENTATION UPDATE**

Motion by McElderry, seconded by Lynch, to adjourn the meeting at 8:30 PM.

Vote: 5/0

Respectfully submitted,

ADJOURNMENT

Tamara L. Cass Zoning Administrator